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Week of May 7th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

*Assessments may occur during the 

week of May 7th, and students will be 

notified at least 3 days prior* 

 

**Math PARCC testing begins on 

Monday, 5/7 and will be completed on 

Wednesday, 5/9** 

This week in 6th Grade Math: 

The 6th grade students have been 

working extremely hard learning new 

topics. The students began the week in 

small groups learning about percent 

concepts and the relationship between 

percent, decimals, and fractions. The 

students continued over the course of 

the next two days finding missing 

information using the percent 

proportion. The 6th grade students were 

given basic problems and proceeded with 

more complicated real world application 

problems. Finally, the students were 

introduced to the data unit. Beginning 

with mean, median, mode, and range, the 

students were introduced to the 

information as a class and then 

practiced independently. In addition, 

the students found key words that 

would help them utilize the different 

data points such as mode-most and 

median-medium-middle. Finally, the 

students ended the week identifying 

statistical questions and completing an 

art activity to go along with it. Great job 

6th grade! Keep up the great work and 

continue working hard for the remainder 

of the school year! 
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